
We received a WONDERFUL welcome from all the staff and children at the Mustard 
Seed.  Banners with all our names, songs, dances and lots of cheers! Our first activity 
with them was to join in their morning prayer service.  That is always the best way to 
begin!  They made an arbor with ribbons on the walk way up to the meeting area that 
they asked Rev. Kathy to cut.  Everyone felt so much love from all the children and staff. 
One can tell how organized and well run the home is. Through all the changes of the 
past year and a half the Mustard Seed Babies Home has remained a “Slice of Heaven 
on Earth”!



HO HO HO 
ITʼS CHRISTMAS PARTY TIME!!!

Jerry and Sandi started the 
painting project... with a little 
help from Abraham

Working together to pack all the 
Sponsor Gifts for the Christmas Party.  
They each got a new backpack for 
school, a toy glider and punching 
balloon and a nice new watch!

A Nice warm greeting at All Saints 
Church. It was the Bishops annual 
visit and he was confirming 190 
children. The service had over 700 
people at it!

And our 7 very proud 
confirmands!



HO HO HO 
ITʼS CHRISTMAS PARTY TIME!!!

Marion and Jackline (2 of our 
older girls) Baked a Christmas 
Cake and a Confirmation 
Cake

The tradition is that whoever the 
cake is for, they MUST help cut 
the first piece. 

Happy greetings from the team and from all the children and staff at the 
Mustard Seed Babiesʼ/Childrenʼs 
(I am having some email troubles over here.  If you can send out a quick reply so I 
have an idea that this is actually getting to everyone! Thanks)
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